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I have been in the pet industry for over 10 years and have worked a majority of those in 
Keller as a dog groomer. I started as a kennel tech at 17yrs old then at 19yrs old I 
attended Petite Pooch Chateau Grooming School and received a pet stylist certification. 
I have a passion for dogs! I love seeing the transformation of a scruffy pup that leaves 
looking amazing as well as the pet parent’s expression when they see how stunning 
their pup looks! I strive on building a close relationship not only with the pups but the 
pup parents too.

Modifications to this space will be minimal since the previous tenant was a salon. All 
plumbing and electrical is currently in place no modifications on either should be 
needed. Planned modifications will include new flooring, paint and a half wall placed 
with a safety gate between the reception and open/ dog grooming area. This is 
necessary to ensure safety of the pups in case one tries to run out the door.

Proposed business hours will be 8am-4pm Tuesday thru Saturday by appointment only. 

I’m eager to begin the journey of pursing my own dog grooming business but in order to 
do so will require a SUP for this particular space. Please note the graph I’ve attached is 
using formulas from 1997 so the numbers based on current trends will be much higher. 
According to AVMA US households currently own approximately 1.6 dogs. If we convert 
those numbers listed on the graph over to this location and neighboring communities 
based on households, that equals 43,311 dogs that could possibly need some type of 
grooming services. Currently there are 6 dog grooming business within 3 miles of this 
location. Based on an average dog grooming day which is about 6 dogs a day, each 
salon along with 4 employees can groom 144 dogs per day or 720 a week. This 
calculation also does not include repeat customers or more than the average of 1.6 
dogs per household. The numbers are there to support such a business and this would 
be an ideal location.

Thank you for this 
opportunity!

Vanessa Lockett
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